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City University of Hong Kong

The Department of Accountancy Receives Generous
Donation of HK$50,000 from BDO Limited

The Department of Accountancy (AC) received a generous donation of $50,000 from BDO
Limited (BDO). BDO is headed jointly by Managing Directors, Mr Chan Clement Kam
Wing, MH, JP, and Mr Kong Chi How Johnson. Mr Chan is a long-term partner of the City
University of Hong Kong and has served as Chairman of the Departmental Advisory
Committee since 2014. Mr Chan and Mr Kong, past Presidents of the Hong Kong Institute
of Certified Public Accountants, are highly supportive of higher education pursuits and
have shared their expertise and experience in advisory roles with a number of local
tertiary institutes.

The donation will be used to set up the “BDO Scholarship” which will be provided
exclusively to AC undergraduate students with outstanding academic performance and
good conduct. Five scholarships of HK$10,000 each will be granted in the 2022/23
academic year.

BDO in Hong Kong is the member firm of BDO International Limited, the world’s 5th
largest accountancy network with over 1,800 offices in more than 160 countries and
territories providing professional assurance, business & outsourcing, risk advisory,
specialist advisory and taxation services.

The Department would like to express heartfelt gratitude to BDO Limited for its

generosity. This donation will definitely motivate and energize students in their pursuit
of excellence in accountancy.

*Special thanks to the CityU Development Office
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